
 
 

 
 

PHILLIP R. CLISSOLD  

VOCAL MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP 
 

This scholarship was established within the Marshall Community Foundation in honor of Phillip R. 
Clissold, retired Marshall Public Schools Music Teacher.  Phillip was a highly respected and 
talented music teacher and had been an inspiration to music students for many years.  
 
The Phillip R. Clissold Vocal Music scholarship provides awards to Marshall Public School choir 
students (Grade 7-11) wishing to attend a Summer Vocal Music Camp/Seminar.  Recipients are 
required to continue in the vocal music program in good standing for 12 months after being 
awarded.  Western Michigan University or Wolverine Camps are preferred but others will be 
considered.  The amount of the award will vary.  Monetary award will be directed to the recipient’s 
chosen enrichment program on the recipient’s behalf. 

 
Essay Questions for Enrichment Scholarship:  1) Describe your current, past and anticipated studies 
in this field.  2) Write a paragraph describing the program in which you wish to participate.  Include 
copies of the printed materials from this program.  3) What do you hope to gain from attending this 
vocal music camp?  4) Why do you feel you should be awarded this scholarship? 
 
Recommendation Letters:  Two required- Please provide one recommendation letter from a Music 
Teacher with whom you have studied, and one from a Marshall Public School educator/employee. 
 
Financial Criteria:  Not required 
 
Application Process:  Complete the online application found on the Marshall Community 
Foundation website:  marshallcf.org/receive/scholarships/apply/.  This is a new process, so please 
contact the Foundation for assistance or with any questions you may have. 
 
Deadline:  April 1 
 
Contact:  Marshall Community Foundation 269.781.2273, e-mail:  info@marshallcf.org  website:  
www.marshallcf.org 


